
Richard Williams <richard.williams@lacity.org>

Peru Village, Case Numbers: 12-1914-S1 and 12-1914

Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net> Fri, Jun 21, 2013 at 1:48 PM
To: richard.williams@lacity.org

Hello Mr. Williams,

 

Attached please find Central Hollywood Neighborhood Council’s letter of recommendation in
regards to Peru Village.  CHNC does not support the renaming of historic Hollywood.

 

Thank you for placing our letter in the Council File.

 

Sincerely,

Laurie Goldman, Vice President

Central Hollywood Neighborhood Council

 

 

 

 

 

  Goldman Organization

Laurie Goldman, President

8391 Beverly Blvd., Suite 327

Los Angeles, CA  90048

(T) 310.274.8682 or 310.364.4553

(F) 310 274.8627

(E) laurielgoldman@earthlink.net

 



 Friends of the Hollywood Central Park

Laurie L. Goldman, President

1680 North Vine Street, Suite 1000

Hollywood, CA  90028

(T) 310.274.8682 or 310.364.4553

(F) 310.274.8627

(E)  laurie.goldman@hfcp.org or laurielgoldman@earthlink.net

http://hollywoodcentralpark.org
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Council Member Eric Garcetti 
Council Member Tom LaBonge 
200 North Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

May 26,2013 

RE: File No. 12-1914-S1, a request to re-name the area bordered by Sunset, Wilcox, Melrose 
and Gower as Peru Village, amended to re-name Vine Street between Fountain and Melrose 

Dear Council Members Garcetti and LaBonge: 

As the first certified Neighborhood Council in Hollywood, Central Hollywood Neighborhood Council wishes to 
advise you of our recommendation for the naming of Peru Village. 

At the February 25, 2013 duly noticed CHNC Board meeting, CHNC approved support for the designation of 
Vine St. from Willoughby to Melrose as Peru Village. However, in accordance with CHNC by-Jaws, a motion 
for reconsideration was filed by Board member Tricia LaBelle. 

At the duly noticed May 6, 2013 CHNC Board meeting, on a motion by Laurie Goldman, seconded by David 
Carrera, the Board voted unanimously to approve the motion for reconsideration. Laurie Goldman moved and 
Denise DeCarlo seconded a motion to request that Council District 4 and Council District 13 draft an ordinance 
to protect the historic core of Hollywood, defined as Franklin to Melrose and Wilton to La Brea, from current 
and future applications to name, rename, to create sub-districts or sub-designations. CHNC supports the 
overall boundaries described above, however, the CHNC motion relates only to CHNC Boundaries of La Brea to 
El Centro, Hollywood Boulevard to Melrose. CHNC supports other neighborhood councils that make similar 
requests. After a robust discussion amongst the Board and stakeholders, the motion passed unanimously. 

As approved by the CHNC Board, please accept this letter as a request to draft an ordinance to protect the 
historic core of Hollywood from current and future application to name, rename, to create sub-districts or 
sub-designations. 

Thank you for allowing us to advise you on this important Hollywood issue. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Campbell, President 
Central Hollywood Neighborhood Council 
323-252-9870 
AftonNeighbor@aol.com 

Post Office Box 93907, Hollywood, California 90093 


